
 
From: Ned Block [denkcolb@gmail.com] on behalf of Ned Block [ned.block@nyu.edu] 
Sent: Friday, November 27, 2009 9:19 PM 
To: Nijaz Ibrulj 
Subject: Re: 

 

 

Sure I would be happy to be on it. 

best 

Ned Block 
 
 
 
 
***************************************** 
Ned Block, Silver Professor, Department of Philosophy 
New York University, 5 Washington Place, New York NY 10003 
TEL: 212-998-8322 
FAX: 212-475-2338 
DEPARTMENTAL FAX: 212-995-4179 
Web site: 
http://www.nyu.edu/gsas/dept/philo/faculty/block/ 

 

 

On Nov 27, 2009, at 4:55 AM, Nijaz Ibrulj wrote: 

 
 
 
 
Nijaz Ibrulj 
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